
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Quote of the week 

"Individually, we are one drop. Together, we are an ocean." 

Ryunosuke Satoro 

 
1. Open Evening – Wednesday 20th November, 6:00-8:00pm.  Next Wednesday evening is 

our open evening when the children’s brilliant work is on full display for parents and visitors 
to see.  As well as celebrating the children’s fantastic efforts, there will be an Elf Trail for 
children to figure out and follow, a petting zoo, a professional family portrait photographer (for 
anyone who would like to have photographs taken) and community information stalls.  
Refreshments will also be available. 
Please remember, that just like previous years, school will close for all pupils at 1pm on 
Wednesday 20th November to allow for final preparations for Open Evening 

 
2. Coffee Morning & School Open Morning especially for parents of pre-school children 

A coffee morning especially for parents of children starting P1 in September 2020 is being 
hosted by Cregagh Primary School on Friday 22nd November from 9:00am until 10:30am.  
There will be a 5-minute presentation on why Cregagh Primary should be your school of 
choice, a tour of the school facilities, a chance to chat to the Principal (Mr Heggarty) & the P1 
Teacher (Miss McKendry) … plus lots of lovely tea, coffee & sweet treats!  We’d love to see 
you there! 

 
3. Family Work with Alex – on Wednesday of this week, several parents with their children 

had great fun making slime together, chatting and enjoying refreshments.  We have a full 
programme of activities that parents and carers can come to.  They are all casual, relaxed 
and have an emphasis on getting to know one another better.  Go along and give it a chance!  
Full details on school’s Facebook page and parent’s noticeboard at the clock tower. 
 

4. Children in Need – today we had a great time wearing our PJs around school, having our 
teddy bears beside us and eating sweet treats all to raise money for Children in Need.  At the 
time of writing this, we still don’t know our grand total but we will send out a text message 
later this afternoon to let families know.  Regardless of how much has been raised today, the 
children have loved it and other children will benefit from their (and your) generosity.  Thank 
you very much and thank you to the children of the School Council who organised todays 
events. 

                                                                   

 
 

Important Dates for your Diary 
 

 Wednesday 20th November – Cregagh Primary School Open Evening, 6:00-8:15pm 

 Friday 22nd November 9:00-10:30am – Open Coffee Morning for Parents of Pre-schoolers 

 Friday 6th December 9:00am-12noon – Cregagh Pre-school Open Morning 

 
 

The Wee Friday Note 
 

FridaFriday 15th November 2019 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://headwayblackpool.co.uk/2018/09/05/coffee-morning-dates-for-autumn-2018/

